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Dear Parent/Carer,

Re: Sixth Form Parent Information Evening Tuesday 10th September 2024.

As I am sure you will appreciate, this is a crucial time in your child’s education and it is vital
that we work together to support students in achieving their full potential on their chosen
courses. To this end we would like to invite you to our Parents Information evening on
Tuesday 10th September at 6.30pm in The Sixth Form.

For parents and carers of our year 12 students, this evening will provide information on a
range of topics including: how to support your child over the next year, up to date information
on how we are currently developing our students’ leadership skills and how we are preparing
them for their future pathways, as well as key dates for your diary. We do hope that you will
be able to join us and that you will find the evening helpful and informative.

For parents and carers of our year 13 students, we will also talk about the options students
have once they finish their level 3 studies and go through the UCAS process to apply to
Universities.

Please complete the google form here to indicate if you will be attending/are unable to
attend. We are looking forward to seeing you on the 10th of September and trust that the
information you will receive will enable us to work together to support your child’s progress
throughout their time in the Sixth Form.

Yours sincerely,

Daniel Peate

Head of Sixth Form

To Aspire, Endeavour and Thrive Together

https://forms.gle/ue3YBWqa5SgWE19B9

